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NEWS RELEASE                                                  February 16, 2006
 

Paul H. Royer Film Series 
 
 The annual Paul H. Royer Film series will be held at the Eisenhower Center in Abilene, 
Kansas, March 2, 9, and 16, 2006, in the Visitors Center auditorium at 7 p.m. each evening.  
Because of rental restrictions, titles of the movies may not be advertised. Each film was 
nominated for an academy award in various categories for the 1956 ceremony, fifty years ago 
during the Eisenhower presidential era.  Interested attendees may call the Eisenhower Center at 
785-263-6700 or toll free 877 RING IKE to find out the titles or asked to have a flyer mailed to 
them. 
 The film series is sponsored by Eisenhower Foundation member, Hank Royer, Jr., in 
memory of his grandfather, Paul H. Royer, who was an Abilene High School classmate of 
President Eisenhower.  All movies are free and open to the public, with free pop corn and soda.  
Please call the number(s) above to make a reservation. 
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